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District Board of Health 
Notice of Possible Quorum 

 
 

Members  
Kristopher Dahir, Chair  
Devon Reese, Vice-Chair  
Mariluz Garcia  
Dr. Reka Danko, MD  
Michael D. Brown  
Dr. John Klacking, PhD  
Dr. John Novak, DMD  

______________________________________________________________________________ 
  

Pure Water Monterey Presentation 
5 Harris Court Building G 

Monterey, CA 9394 
January 11, 2024  

8 a.m. through 6:00 p.m. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

The District Board of Health members have been invited to attend a tour with Pure Water Monterey 
staff and will be traveling from Reno to Monterey, CA on January 11, 2024. 
This event is not a meeting of the Board. Although quorum of any or all these members may be 
present, this informational event is not a meeting of the District Board of Health and no 
deliberation or action will occur. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

Pursuant to NRS 241.020, this notice was posted at the following locations: 
 

Northern Nevada Public Health, 1001 E. 9th St., Reno, NV 
Reno City Hall, 1 E. 1st St., Reno, NV 
Sparks City Hall, 431 Prater Way, Sparks, NV 
Washoe County Administration Building, 1001 E. 9th St, Reno, NV  
Downtown Reno Library, 301 S. Center St., Reno, NV 
Northern Nevada Public Health Website www.nnph.org  
State of Nevada Website: https://notice.nv.gov 
 

http://www.nnph.org/
https://notice.nv.gov/

